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February 16, 2023

MEMORANDUM

FOR - The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg,
Roxas Blvd., Barangay 668
Ermita, Manila

THRU: The Assistant Regional Director

for Technical Services

FROM - The OIC, PENR Officer
Odiongan, Romblon

SUBJECT REQUEST FOR INVESTIGATION ON DPWH PROJECT ALONG

THE SEASHORE AREA OF CALATRAVA, ROMBLON

Respectfully submitting is the concern lodged to the DENR with tracking number
DENRCO-OSEC-2022-003252 that recently received by this Office on 14 February 2023
requesting to conduct investigation on the DPWH Project along the seashore of Calatrava,
Romblon.

Please be informed that DENR-EMB MIMAROPA Regional Office already directed the
DPWH-District Engineering Office (DEO) to SUSPEND any further developments relative to
the construction and operation of the causeway project including the reclamation activities due to
non-compliance of Environmental Compliance Certificate (ECC).

For information and further instruction.

Cc: USEC for Field Operation
Luzon, Visayas and Environment

Regional Executive Director-MIMAROPA Regional Office
ARD for Technical Services



